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Notice of Meeting 
 
 

DATE: December 15, 2009 
 
 
TO: Members of the Development Committee and  
 Board of Directors 
 
 
FROM: Matthew K. Poland, Acting Secretary 
 
A meeting of the Development Committee is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 at Noon at the Goodwin Branch, 460 
New Britain Avenue, to discuss and to review development activity.   
 
To confirm your attendance at this meeting, please call (860) 695-
6348. 
  
Development Committee    
Thea Montañez, Chair     
Mary Coursey, Corporator 
Lawrence Davis, Corporator 
Marc DiBella, Corporator     
Michael Gannon 
Leah Murchie, Corporator 
Romulo Samaniego 
Paul Shipman 
Gerri Sullivan 
Gregory Davis, Ex-Officio       


